
BELEN BROADCASTING CORPORATION 

Box 604 

Belen, New Mexico 

May 23, 1949 

Mr. Norman L. Maguire 
434 North Maple 
Albuquerque, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Maguire: 

Thank you very much for your report on the 
equipment test of K E N E. Your data is complete 
and accurate, and Station K E N E will go on 
official program schedule June 1st, 1949. 

Yours very truly, 

KAYE PALMER, 
Chief Engineer 

KP:ABC 


